From: McDougall, Vernon [mailto:McDougal@atlintl.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2004 12:22 PM
To: anra@EMAIL.msn.com; BUCKCAMRON@aol.com; carol.rice@uc.edu; Dan.Marsick@eh.doe.gov; drury@accunet.net; dpm@ornl.gov; jfrederick@uswa.org; John@JohnDimosCIH.com; Karen_A_McGinnis@rl.gov; kkirkland@aoec.org; karobertsondemers@att.net; svm@inel.gov; Larry Burdge; m.griben@scitechcg.com; pbecker2@wvu.edu; Peter.Bellin@csun.edu
Subject: FW: Position
 

We have an excellent opportunity for a mid-career IH—if they are available VERY SOON.  
 
Note that the first few months are at the Hanford site.  If we find someone who prefers that area, this could turn into a semi-permanent position out there-- instead of moving to the Washington, DC area for the additional work as described below.  
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Pierpoint, Anthony 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2004 1:15 PM
To: McDougall, Vernon
Subject: Position
 

Health and Safety Compliance Specialist – III (posted 11/2004) 
Site location: Richland, Washington (3-4 months) and Germantown, Maryland (permanent work location)
 
Advanced Technologies and Laboratories International, Inc. (ATL), a technical consulting company serving government clients, has a job opening for a health and safety compliance specialist.  Desired candidate should have a Bachelor's degree in industrial hygiene, safety, or a related field, and 5-7 years work experience in this field. Candidate must have strong knowledge of OSHA regulations and policy, excellent written and oral communication skills, good analytical abilities and sound technical knowledge. The work involves finding, retrieving, and interpreting information about OSHA regulations and explaining that information clearly on the phone and in writing.  Candidate must be able to work cost-effectively within a billable-hours system.  After completion of 3-4 months of initial work in Richland, WA at a client’s site, work will be in the ATL offices in Germantown, Maryland, located north of Washington, D.C.  Salary is commensurate with qualifications.  ATL offers a comprehensive benefits package and competitive salary. 

To respond to this announcement, please send cover letter with salary expectation, resume, and three professional references to: HR Department, ATL International, Inc., 20010 Century Blvd., Suite 500, Germantown, MD 20874 or email Ms. Rana Katsha at RJKatsha@atlintl.com.
 
